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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,
ALL TO THE GLORY OoF Gob!

January 28,2021

Dear Windsor First Baptist Church Family,

| want to begin by thanking you all for your kindness, hospitality and love that was shown to myself and my family last weekend. We
were truly amazed by it all! We’ve also received several messages, letters and phone calls all of which have been extremely encourag-
ing to us. | am very excited to become your pastor and am anticipating what God will do and how He will work in the days to come.
We are preparing to leave our current church family and packing our things day by day. We plan to move in mid February and begin
our new life in Windsor. We are praying for each of you and are looking forward to getting to know you all even more. Please continue
to pray for us as | know you already are. Thank you again for everything you’ve done for my family. God Bless.

Bro. Mike Brown and Family

A WORD FROM BRO. STEVE

There is an excitement of "RED" in the air! Kansas City Chiefs are in the Super Bowl, February 7. As |
observed some of you wearing Chiefs clothing last Sunday a thought came to my mind:

"As we had excitement during the Greyhound Football Championship, why not have a good time with the
Kansas City Championship game and wear "Chiefs" attire on Sunday, February 77"

In the atmosphere during the past year a church needs to enjoy a good time, as well as, praise God in
worship. "I'll wear mine if you willl"

There are exciting days ahead. Are you praying and preparing for the arrival of Bro. Mike, Mendy and family? Also pray
for the church as you begin ministry together. God has great plans for First Baptist, Windsor. Join in the excitement of His
plans.

As always be safe. May God bless each of you.

Bro. Steve
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
2‘ SCHOLARSHIP ?‘ Please contact Chris
APPLICATION TIME Micheals to schedule your
First Baptist Church has several scholarships available to active church mem- 2021 Children’s Sermon
bers. Some scholarships are open for college students; all are open for high Dates
school seniors. Preference is given to students who are positive examples to
younger youth, including participation in FBC worship, Sunday School, and
FBC youth group. Scholarship applications are available and may be picked Wednesday Evening Meal
up in the FBC office during office hours. Mﬂ;ﬂ%’m
o Fle
MARCH 21 DEADLINE Sign-up sheet in foyer

Deadline = noon Monday
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Dear Church Family,

| have recently become aware that the Shoebox Challenge was not a one to one match on Silver Dollar City

tickets. What we should be getting is 1 ticket for every 25 boxes. Our church donated 64 boxes, so we should get 2
tickets. They have not released the tickets yet but posted they will by March. | will put everyone's name in a bowl and
draw out one family to receive the 2 tickets. I'm deeply sorry for the incorrect information.

Mandy Dittmer

HELPERS SERVICES
Nursery |, 1I, 11 UPDATE
Linda Reed Mallory Reed SUNDAYS

Jocelyn Bishop ~ Marilyn Norfleet . ]
Full Sunday School including

Tracy Barnes Connor Barnes . ,
y . Children’s Sunday School
Usher Bob Nations classes are planned to resume
Children’s Nick Bowers on Sunday, February 7th.
Se"_m_m Daiton Witherspoon Sunday Morning Nursery is now
Decision available.
Counselor Janice Walthall
WEDNESDAYS
AM Benediction Andy Burkhart
Sun./Wed. Wednesday meals and activities
_ are now back on normal schedule
Lock Up Ron Jenkins

Accompanist Jan Jenkins



